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Georgia Power Company
333 Piedmont Avenue
Ati:nta, Georgia 30308
Telzphono 404 526-6526

Mailing Address:
Post Office Box d'A5
Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Georgia Power
*" " '"5##

Manage Nuclear Safety
SL-1941and ucensino
0093b

January 30, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
INSPECTION REPORT 86-37

Gentlemen:

By our letter dated .1anuary 16, 1987, in response to I.E. Inspection
Report 86-37, Georgia Power Company noted our intent to submit a complete
revision to the Security Plan by February 1, 198'/. Due to unforeseen
circumstances, this has been delayed. The revised plan is scheduled to be
submitted by March 31, 1987.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

[f-f-

L. T. Gucwa

MJB/sjb

c: Georgia Power Company U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly Dr. J. ii. Grace, Regional Administrator
Mr. J. T. Beckham, Jr. Mr. P. Holmes-Ray, Senior Resident
Mr. H. C. Nix, Jr. Inspector - Hatch
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